Q

U.S. Depariment
of Transportation Office of Aerospace Medicine

Federal Aviation Drug Abatement Division
Administration 800 Independence Ave., S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20591

June 27, 2016

Brian Horan

Vice President

Har-Conn Aerospace, Inc.
5000 Augusta Drive

Fort Worth, TX 76106

Dear Mr. Horan:

We have processed your Drug and Alcohol Testing Program Registration and a copy is enclosed.
Please note your registration number is CONN363D for future reference.

Please note that your program registration will expire on June 27, 2019 and we recommend that
you submit a registration renewal prior to the date.

As a contractor with an active FAA-mandated testing program, you must implement your
program no later than the date you start performing safety-sensitive functions for a part 119
certificate holder with authority to operate under parts 121 and/or 135, or an air tour operator
defined in § 91.147. I have enclosed some information regarding how to implement your FAA-
mandated testing program, as well as a brochure. For more information, please visit
http://www.faa.gov/go/drugabatement.

If you have any questions, contact our office at (202) 267-8442 or drugabatement(@faa.gov.

Sincerely,

Margie Rustin
Manager, Program Administration Branch
Drug Abatement Division

Enclosures

The Drug Abatement Division strives to provide quality service. We invite you to complete a feedback form at
http://www.faa.gov/about/office_org/headquarters_offices/avs/stakeholder_feedback/aam/aam800/.



